
CITY OF CARO 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

ORDINANCE #479 – ADULT USE MARIHUANA ESTABLISHMENT ORDINANCE 
 
 NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Caro Council will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, May 17, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. at the Midway Hall – Tuscola County Fairgrounds, 700 
South Almer Street, Caro, MI, to consider adoption of proposed Ordinance No. 479, An 
Ordinance To Amend The Code Of The City Of Caro, MI, By Repealing Section 8-28 Of 
Chapter 8 And Adding Article V, Sections 8-31 To 8-49 To Chapter 8 Of Said Code; And By 
Amending Sections 44-269; 44-291; 44-320 And 44-352 To Chapter 44 Of The Zoning Code 
By Adopting This Ordinance For The Regulation And Licensing Of Certain Aspects Of 
Adult Use Of Marihuana Under The Michigan Regulation And Taxation Of Marihuana Act 
(MRTMA) Under MCL 333.27951 To 333.27976. 

 
Those persons wishing to comment on proposed Ordinance No. 479 may appear at 

the Public Hearing, or if unable to attend may make written comments prior to the Public 
Hearing to the office of the City Clerk, Sara Savage, 317 South State Street, Caro, MI  
48723. Written comments received prior to the meeting will be read and entered into the 
minutes of the Public Hearing. A complete copy of the proposed Ordinance No. 479 is 
available on the City of Caro’s website at www.carocity.net.  
 
Sara Savage 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
Posted: 5/7/2021 
 
 

http://www.carocity.net/

